
Glasgow City Health and Social Care Partnership report noted – Request to 
Chief Officer, Glasgow City Health and Social Care Partnership. 
 
7 There was submitted a report by the Chief Officer, Glasgow City Health and 
Social Care Partnership (GCHSCP), advising of an update on health improvement 
within the south of the city, with links to the health improvement training calendar, 
cost of living guide, the HENRY programme and breastfeeding support, as detailed 
in the report. 
 
After consideration, the Partnership 
 
(1) noted the report; and 

 
(2) requested information on the number of attendees for the HENRY programme 

due to concerns at a lack of response and cancelled sessions, which would 
be provided to the next meeting of the Partnership. 
 

 


